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The regular monthly meeting of the Borough of Montgomery Emergency Management Agency will be held:

THURSDAY,  NOVEMBER 10, 2016 - 7:00 PM
DALE  BRENDLE   will provide the refreshments.

NOTES FROM OUR EMA COORDINATOR  -  DENNIS GRUVER
The activities for this month are about over.  The most important will be this Saturday, November 5, when we will provide support for the Veteran's parade.  As most of the Veterans that are in the parade will park in the area of the Legion and ride the trolley to the athletic center, they will need our assistance to find a parking place close to the Legion.
I would ask all of our members that are available to help this Saturday to meet at IMU-630 which will be located between the car wash and the railroad at 11:00 hrs. to help park our out of town visitors.

Parking will start behind IMU-630 along the railroad right of way on the grass toward town.  We can also use the Arts and Angles property and the EMA parking area.  It is most important that busses, trucks and trailers be parked off the parade route. (at the Halloween Parade, the MAHS band truck and trailer stopped off to the side of the parade route before the railroad tracks and opened their doors for students to load equipment.  We had to stop the parade as band students were standing in the middle of the road.  The school was advised earlier that a lighted area was prepared for them.  Tom (6-38) will be with Thomas Boyle the parade coordinator at the Athletic Center where the divisions will be staged and Steve (6-4) will be with Kathryn Lindauer at Hulsizers Chevrolet Garage where the bands will merge with the rest of the parade.
Members are asked to return to the IMU to assist with parking when the parade is passed their area.  Yellow coats and hats please and we will use Frequency 1 Borough Repeater.  Leslie (6-3) will be in IMU-630 as "parade command" to coordinate communications.
The generator in Special Unit 630 is almost ready for service.  It has been run and tested with the on board lights.  This week we expect to have the muffler system completed, also the rear heater has a new core and will be installed next week.
See you at the meeting next week, November 10, 2016











DENNIS

